CAHME

~ Commission on Accreditation
of Healthcare Management Education

May 31, 2016

Dr. Carla Wiggins, PhD

Professor-and MHA Program Director
Dumke College of Health Professions
Master of Health Administration
Weber State University

3875 Stadium Way Department 3911
Ogden, UT 84408

Dear Dr. Wiggins:

On behalf of the CAHME Board of Directors I would like to extend our
congratulations on your Program’s reaccreditation and commend your
Program’s faculty, administration, and staff on your continuing commitment to
educational excellence in the field of Healthcare Management.

Sincerely,

Margaret Schulte, DBA, FACHE, CPHIMS
President and CEQ

Cc: Eric Brichto, Esq.
Director and Counsel, Accreditation Operations

Enclosure: Accreditation Certificate

6110 Executive Blvd, Suite 614, Rockville, MD 20852 (301) 298-1820 www.cahme.org
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1 message

CAHME Online Staff <noreply@cahme.org> ' Fri, May 20, 2016 at 9:23 AM
Reply-To: CAHME Online Staff <noreply@cahme.org>

To: carlawiggins@weber.edu

Cc: fshakir@cahme.org, ebrichto@cahme.org

Dear Carla Wiggins:

At the May Board of Directors meeting, it was decrded that your Masters in Healthcare Admmlstratron would be re-
accredited for seven years.

At this time, your program is required to complete a Progress Report by February 1, 2017.

Please log on to CAHME's eAccreditation System at https://accred.cahme.org/login to review your Program s Site Visit
Report.

This is an automated email. Please do not reply. If you have any questions, please contact the CAHME office.

Thanks,

Eric Brichto .
Commission on Accreditation of Healthcare Management Education
-6110 Executive Boulevard, Suite 614 | Rockville, MD 20852
P.301.298.1820
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